
Lincoln Camera Club 
Registered Charity No. 1107903 
Lincoln Cathedral Centre, 17 Minster Yard, Lincoln, LN2 1PX 
www.lincolncameraclub.co.uk 

Page 1 of 1 

LINCOLN CAMERA CLUB 

Annual General Meeting  

Points raised in the informal discussion 
 

Held at Lincoln Cathedral Centre, 17 Minster Yard, Lincoln, LN2 1PX on 22th May 2018 and 

starting at 21.20. 

Please note all of the following items will be discussed at the upcoming committee meeting held 

on 30th May. 

1) David Chapman raised the point of the new data protection law changes.  Jorj saying 

that NEMPF and LPA are sending out a disclaimer on their membership forms.  We’ve 

been advised to do the same.  NEMPF passing us a form to give to members. Jorj to 

get clarification on this. Jorj advising members on what information the club holds for 

each member and who has access to this.  Only Jorj, Dave Tabberner and Karen 

Bassett have email addresses for club members.  Jorj keeps the contact list updated, 

deleting old members when necessary.  

2) Jorj asking members if they are happy with the speakers this year – general agreement 

that yes they were very good this year.  Jorj asking for recommendations for the 

future. 

3) Trips – would members approve if we joined up with other clubs for trips out to fill a 

coach, eg Dunholme, Newark, etc.  Could we share speakers on club nights?  Options 

to think about. 

 

Meeting closed at: 21:30 


